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The following information outlines billing cycle for
Charlotte County Non-Ad Valorem Assessments

CHARLOTTE COUNTY NON-AD VALOREM ASSESSMENTS:
- Only the assessments with the phone 941.743.1914 on the printed tax bill (PDF)
- Billed in advance by Fiscal Year, October 1 through September 30 of the following year.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact MSBU.
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